
Ellington Primary School 

 

7th March 2023 

Crazy Creatures North East 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In line with our topic work, we are delighted to have organised Crazy Creatures North East 
into our school on Wednesday 29th March for Nursery and Reception children. 

The cost of this experience will be £4 per child. 

If your child is in morning Nursery, you can drop your child off at 1:45pm and then collect 
your child at 3:15pm.  

If you would like your child to attend, please go to the ‘Payments’ section of your School 
Gateway account to provide your consent and make payment. Please complete consent and 
payment by Wednesday 22nd March. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Cook 

Reception Teacher 

 


